Sen.Lloyd Doggett

Democrat for U.S. Senate

1101 Nueces Austin. Texas 78701 512/482-0867

November 1, 1984

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas ’78405

Dear Hector:

In a few days the voters of Texas will decide the outcome of
the 1984 U.S. Senate race, and by the time this letter reaches
you the campaign will have ended.

I want you to know how much I appreciate your support and
wise counsel as a member of my Advisory Council. Libby and I
appreciate the symbolic importance of such a body during a
campaign, but I want you to know that I look upon you and those
who agreed to serve on the Council as special people and special
friends.

Whether it be as a U.S. Senator, or in some other public
pursuit, I hope to be able to continue turning to you for wise
counsel on those issues which concern us both.

Libby joins me in sending best regards and our most sincere
thanks.

Cordially,

Lloyd D ééétt

Pol. Adv. Pd. for by Lloyd Doggett Campaign Fund



